
PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH 

PRESS RELEASE 

CHANDIGARH: Tuesday, May 27, 2025 

This is for information of the candidates in particular and public in general 

that the Panjab University has decided to extend the last date of registration 

and deposit of fee through online mode for PU-CET (P.G.) 2025 Entrance Test 

upto 2nd June 2025. The date of the entrance test remains the same i.e. 17th, 

18th  & 19th June 2025. Detailed schedule is available on the website. 

All the desirous candidates can visit the website i.e. https://cetpg.puchd.ac.in  

for further enquiry and registration. 

             Sd/- 
Controller of Examinations 
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